Willkomm Excavating & Grading, Inc.

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE LETTER
TO: Local Residences

RE: Notice of Construction / Detour
Date: May 6, 2021

Dear Neighbor,

Willkomm Excavating & Grading, Inc. has been contracted by Home Path Financial/Stepping Stone Homes for the
construction of Ava Woods Subdivision located at the Southwest corner of 18" Street (CTH “L”) and 39" Avenue.

As part of this contract, there is a connection to be made to the existing sanitary sewer that runs east & west under 18"
Street. Due to the depth of the excavation required for this connection, 18 Street will be closed to thru traffic between
415 Avenue and 39" Avenue. A temporary detour will be provided. Access will be maintained at all times to your
property.

We will be starting the work for the connection on Monday, May 17", and will be complete by Friday, May 28™.

We thank you in advance for your cooperation with this work.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, feel free to contact Willkomm Excavating at (262) 878-0877

Sincerely,

Wecelen

Jake Mueller
Project Estimator

17108 County Line Road « Union Grove, Wisconsin 53182
Phone 262.878.0877 » Fax 262.878.1337




